
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

A Message from the Elementary School Nurses 
 
Students at the elementary level have had a great start to the school year!  It is so 
exciting to have everyone back in the buildings. Students have done a great job 
following the guidelines and protocols set in place to promote student safety!  
 
As we move forward, it is important we continue to promote student and community 
safety by remembering to following: 
 

● Have an extra mask in your child’s  backpack- we have extras, but sometimes 
they prefer their own. 
 

● Masks should be the correct size for your child.  This means it is tight fitting 
around the nose and mouth. 
 

● Disposable masks are not to be reworn and reusable cloth masks should be 
cleaned daily as they can easily become soiled throughout the day. 
 

● Parents/guardians should wear masks when dropping off and picking up children 
from school and when on school property.  Modeling good mask routines helps 
parents, children and members of the community.  
 

Thank you to all the students, parents and staff for assisting in keeping the community 
safe so we can continue to experience the joys of being in school. 
 
Erica Farrell, Kindergarten Center School Nurse 
Jen Chayka, Lincoln School Nurse 
Lynn Mcshane, Washington School Nurse 
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